
APPLYING FOR THE 2020/21 GRANT SHERIDAN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

The MindRight for Athletes Society is now accepting Grant Sheridan Memorial Scholarship applications 
for the 2020/21 season. The  deadline for submissions is April 15, 2021. 

The MindRight Athletes Society plans to give annual recognition to players who successfully develop their 
academic and career aspirations. The scholarship is awarded in memory of longtime Kelowna Chiefs owner 
and general manager Grant Sheridan. One $1500 scholarship of will be awarded to a registered KIJHL player 
who best combines the qualifications set hereunder:

1.	 Hockey commitment; 
2.	 Academic achievement;
3.	 Community involvement.

In order to be eligible to be awarded a bursary, candidates must have completed at least one full season 
in the KIJHL (Note: For the 2020/21 season that was canceled on February 6, 2021, applicants who were 
registered with a KIJHL team as of December 1st, 2020 will be considered eligible). 

Preference is given to applicants who intend to play collegiate hockey while pursuing their post-secondary 
education, but continued participation in the sport is not mandatory.

Applicants must submit the following prior to the application deadline:

1.	 A completed KIJHL Bursary Application Package;
2.	 An introductory letter from the applicant outlining why they are applying for this scholarship;
3.	 A copy of the applicant’s most recent high school transcript;
4.	 A copy of the applicant’s most recent post-secondary transcript, if applicable;
5.	 A reference letter from a current or past teacher or school administrator;
6.	 A reference letter from the Head Coach and/or President of your current KIJHL team.

	 Note: One application package can be submitted in order to be considered for both the Grant Sheridan 		
	 Memorial Scholarship as well as the KIJHL bursary program.

Successful applicants must register on a full-time basis at a recognized university, college, trade or vocational 
institution within 18 months in order to receive their award.

Completed Application Packages must be submitted no later than April 15, 2021 to the League Office:
		
	 By Mail:					     By Email:					   
	
	 KIJHL League Office				    Subject: Grant Sheridan Memorial Scholarship
	 Attn: Kathy Merkel				    Attn: Kathy Merkel 
	 3584 St. Mary Lake Road			   administration@kijhl.ca
	 Kimberley, BC   V1A 3K5				 
	
All applicants will receive a confirmation email once their Scholarship Application has been received.
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